

City of CHARLOTTE

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor Lewis and City Council Members

FROM: Gregg Guetschow, City Manager

SUBJECT: City Manager Report

DATE: October 6, 2017

Dairy Queen. As you are no doubt aware, the Planning Commission approved the conditional use permit and site plan for the proposed Dairy Queen project. It is our understanding that a request has been submitted to MDOT for the driveway permit that will be required for the project. Considerable staff time was devoted to preparing for the Planning Commission meeting. I expect that Council member Bahmer will provide a more complete overview of the Planning Commission meeting.

Chamber Award. Bryan Myrkle and I accepted on behalf of the City the Chamber of Commerce President's Award during the Chamber's annual dinner on October 5. This award is given annually in recognition of businesses and organizations that are contributing to the area's economic vitality. Other award recipients were Nate Lovaas (Young Professional - Millennial Award) and Windwalker Underground Gallery (Impact Award).